
AMERICAN AIRLINES IHC. 

I O O EAST 4 2 nd ST R E E T 

N E W YO R K I 7, N . Y. 

OFFICE OF 

THE PRES I DENT 

Dear Amon: 

October 10, 1944 

To meet Messrs. Harry D. Collier, 
Atholl McBean and Gwin Follis of San Francisco 
and Paul Pigott of Seattle - all directors of 
Standard Oil Company of California - I would 
be honored by your joining us for dinner at 
The Brook, 111 East 54th Street, on Thursday 
evening, the 19th of October, at 7:JO o'clock. 

Your tel ephone acceptance to my 
secretary, Miss Duden, Murray Hill 5-3900, 
is all the r eply that will be necessary. 

It is suggested that we wear black 
ties. 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Ritz-Carlton Hotel 
New York, N. Y. 

Sincerely yours, 

A. N. Kemp 


